
DRAFT PLAN AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW 

A draft version of the updated Huntingdon County Hazard Mitigation Plan is now available for review. 

The plan outlines the hazards that can affect Huntingdon County and its municipalities, and the actions 
that can be taken to reduce the impact of these hazards that may can occur in the various communities 
and the county.   

The Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) requires state, county and local governments to 
develop and adopt hazard mitigation plans as a condition for receiving certain types of non-emergency 
disaster assistance, including funding for mitigation projects. Jurisdictions must update their hazard 
mitigation plans and re-submit them for FEMA approval every five years to maintain eligibility. 

An electronic copy of the Draft Plan can be viewed 
at:  https://www.pennsylvaniahmp.com/huntingdon_county_hmp through August 13. 

If anyone has any questions or comments about the draft plan you should contact James Lettiere, AICP, 
Planning Director at the Huntingdon County Planning and Development Department, by phone at (814) 
643-5091, by mail at 205 Penn Street, Annex 1, Suite 3, Huntingdon, PA 16652-1443, or by e-mail at 
jlettiere@huntingdoncounty.net.  

 


